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Good Morning Everyone!

For those of you who were unable to join this morning, I hope that you are enjoying time away and that your vacation time will serve to relax and reinvigorate you.  Most of all, that your time away will bring you into a deeper relationship with loved ones and with God himself.

This morning, we talked about a few items
· lamenting the closing of Bible colleges and seminaries.  This is an indicator of how important a prayer movement can be
· John and others sharing about significant events going on across the world where prayer is at the forefront of global movements
· Melanie and I shared about introducing God Pods to our AACF student leaders and how they are anxious to put this into their ministries on various college campuses in this year to come
· Steve & Kerry sharing about upcoming gatherings with larger groups of people representing different churches where God Pods can be introduced.
One concern I forgot to mention during the call is that so far, the God Pods have taken root in churches.  But as far as reaching GenZ, we're still trying to get that off the ground.  If our gathering next year does not reach this generation, I will feel that we will have missed out.  That's why I feel that it is so important for AACF and other college campus ministries to capture the vision for God Pods and listening to God's voice.  Let's pray for this to happen.

See everyone next month on August 25th!

Walking with Jesus!

